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Removal of graffiti on Railway Bridges 

 

The Committee are asked to approve action to remove graffiti from railway bridges in 

Goring, subject to all the necessary permissions and safety measures being in place before 

any work begins. 
 
Graffiti has now been removed from the Wallingford Road Overbridge, the photos below 

show the extent of graffiti on the Leathern Bottel Overbridge: 

 

 

 
 

Other railway bridges are equally affected. Apart from being unsightly, graffiti can create an 

impression that the area is unsafe or threatening and deter walkers and cyclists. Prompt and 

effective removal of graffiti can also reduce the likelihood of reoccurrence. 


